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NEXT MEETING 
Thursday, December 15th, 8:00 PM 

SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER  
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow  

 road to the end. 
 

 
 

New Year’s Day Hike by Barry & Julie Fahrer: 

New Year’s Day comes only once a year and we do our 
annual hike in Blydenburgh County Park on that day. This 
will be our 10th year circumnavigating Stump Pond. 
 For those of you who have been there, you know how much 
fun it is.  For those of you who keep saying next year, well 
here is your chance.  This is an easy 5 mile loop around the 
park with plenty of time to relax and enjoy Blydenburgh 
Park.  Last year we went around clockwise.  This year to 
help you unwind, we will do it in a counter clockwise 



direction.  Keep the pond on your left and you will return 
from whence you started.  
We will meet at the boat house parking lot and leave there 
at 10:00 AM.  The hike usually takes under 2 hours and 
when we get back to the parking lot we will be cooking up 
the best meal you'll have all year.   
Hebrew National, low fat hot dogs on a stick, vegetarian 
baked beans simmered in a can, and all of that washed 
down with the finest $5 champagne money can buy.  If you 
would like to bring a side dish, that would be great. Please 
let me know if you are going to attend so that Julie and I can 
properly provision the event. Friends are welcome, just let 
us know. 
We are a go unless the roads are unpassable.  If you are in 
doubt call or TXT me...  C-516-770-4910 
Blydenburgh is 23 minutes from our meeting place in 
Woodbury Syosset Park.  Take the Northern State Parkway 
to the end. It leads into NY-347. Travel east for 2.5 miles 
and the entrance to the park is on the North side of the 
street opposite the Suffolk County office buildings. 
BARRY & JULIE. 

 
                                   Trips and Events 

 For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at 516-
938-7078 
 
Okemo Mt., Vermont: Trip is closed.  Start packing.  
 
Steamboat Springs, Colorado: January 22nd to January 28th.  
Roundtrip air on United Airlines with tranfers. 6 nights at 



Ptarmigan Hotel. Ski in/ski out.  6 breakfasts, 4/5 dinners, cross 
country skiing available, bellman services.  Price approx. 
$1739.00 p.p. Dbl. including tax & gratuities.  5 day group 
discounted lift ticket additional.  Trip based on 25 participants.  
Non refundable deposit of $500.00.  Check made out to Ski. 
Com and mail to Eleanor Tokar at 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, 
NY 11801. One gentleman still needed. 

 
Mt. Snow, Vermont:  February 12th to 17th, 2017.  Sunday to 
Friday. Car pool.  5 nights at the Lodge at Mt. Snow.  Includes 5 
breakfasts, 5 dinners, 5 day senior lift ticket, 5 half day group 
ski lessions, wine & cheese welcome party, fireside apres ski 
party Tuesday afternoon, tax & gratuities.  $629.00 pp dbl, 
$679.00 for non seniors (under 65).  Cross country skiing 
available on groomed trails at Timber Creek.  Make checks 
payable to We Luv Traveling and mail to Eleanor Tokar, 40 
Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801.   

    
   

TRIP CANCELATION INSURANCE STRONGLY RECOMMEND   
 
 
 

Mid Week Skiing by Gary Shirr: It’s time to get our skis waxed 
and edged.  It’s been cold upstate and we hope to be starting 
midweek skiing in a week or two.  If you were on Gary's list from 
last year you should have gotten a message from him a couple of 
months ago about getting a pass for Windham.  If you’re not 
getting his emails and are interested in meeting midweek for skiing 
without lift lines, email Gary at gss12@optonline.net.  Please 
include your mobile number. 

mailto:gss12@optonline.net


 

LAST CALL BEFORE THE PRICE GOES UP.  If you are one 

of the last few waiting it out to pay your dues, please read 

the following: 

Dues for 2017 are now due.   Single $30.00, Couple $45.00.  

Dues mailed must be postmarked by December 31st, 2016.  

If paid thereafter, a $10.00 initiation fee well be assessed for a 

single, and a $15.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a couple.  

Bring to the meeting or mail to:  Eleanor Tovar, 40 Linden Blvd, 

Hicksville, NY 11801.  Make check payable to 50+Ski Club.  
Note: With your dues payment, you are eligible for a 

50+membership card.  This card is useful for discounts at 

various ski areas and ski shops.  Pick one up at the next 

meeting or request one with your dues payment.  Send a 

stamped, self-addressed  envelope to Eleanor along with 

your dues payment for receipt by mail.  If you are picking 

your card up at the next meeting, pay dues at least one 

week prior to the next meeting to allow time to make up 

the card.  

 

HELP WANTED! 

We still need a volunteer to organize a team to provide 

refreshments after our monthly meetings.  It’s easy to do, and 

costs you nothing.  If no one steps up, it may be necessary to 

eliminate the social gathering after the meetings.  Please help!  

If interested, see any board member.  Thanks. 


